
Cultivating Hope as ONE...

Fostering the Expansive Vision of Jesus 

Presentation Sisters
Lenten Retreat

Saturday, February 20, 2021

Featuring:

Ken Novak

Virtual

9:00 - 11:15 a.m. CST

We are excited to announce that this year’s event will be 
open to all individuals, your virtual bible study groups or 
whomever may be with you on your Lenten journey. 

In lieu of a registration fee, we are asking you to be present to 
the needs of the people around you and find ways to use your 
gifts to bring hope to others through your actions and prayers. 

To register for this free
virtual conference visit

www.presentationsisters.org.

Contact Barb at 605-229-8391 or 
bgrosz@presentationsisters.org

for more information

Reserve My Spot!

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwof-usqjwrGdJTdc3Ooawl6Z_xSy-c5P3D



